Veterans International Cambodia (VIC)

Date: April 3, 2020

To: Mr. Masato Yamada,

Director, Japan Reuse System Co. Ltd.
Yubinbango108-6028 Konan, Minato-ku, Tokyo, 2-15-1,
28th floor Shinagawa Intercity Tower A

It’s with immense pleasure 1 am writing this letter to express our sincerely thank for your
generous donation in the amount of $3,000 (Three thousands USD) to support VIC for the
travel to attend the third CBR World Congress to be held in July 2020 at Uganda. Please be

informed you that, because of COVID-19 outbreak the Conference is postponed and the new
date will be informed later.

I would like to express our greatest appreciation of you and the Japan Reuse System Co. Ltd
that always help VIC in supporting our rehabilitation program for persons with disabilities.
Your support allows us to provide necessary rehabilitation services to marginalized,

underprivileged and impoverished persons with disabilities. We hope to continue our
partnership in the future.

Thank you again for your support and wish you all the very best for your health, family and
your company.

Sincerely yours,
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